ALAWA/MARRA LAND TRUST AND HELI-OPS CONTRACT

ALAWA/MARRA LAND TRUST ' HELI-OPS

Mr. Sydney Watts Mr. Craig Sheldon
electronicmails;erviceﬁg@gmail.com craig.sheldon@bigpond.com
mob: 0449 526 965 mob: 0428 858 728

Contract between the Alawa and Marra Land Trusts and Mr. Craig Sheldon of Heli-ops.

Heli-ops is to provide the aerial shooting control of feral animals on the two mapped Land Trust areas
of the Northern Territory.

For the fixed hourly rate of $900+GST as an onsite aerial culling rate.

All ferry times and costs are not included and are the responsibility of Heli-ops.
Target species to be culled are all sighted feral pig, donkey, horse and buffalo.

All culled animals are to be recorded by number, species and GPS co-ordinate.

This contract is ongoing and is to commence with a scheduled cull between July 2 and July 5, 2019.
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